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Thank you, Mister President.

The Philippines warmly welcomes the delegation of Cote d’Ivoire to this UPR session. 

Our delegation is pleased to note that Cote d’Ivoire, since its last review in 2014, has ratified a number of international instruments including the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD), and that it has begun the process to ratify other instruments including the ICRMW.  

The Philippines recognizes the efforts made to strengthen the national birth registration system, and welcomes the enactment of laws on suppressing trafficking in persons, prohibition of child trafficking and worst forms of labor.  

In a constructive spirit, the Philippines presents the following recommendations:
1. Intensify the implementation of poverty-alleviation initiatives that promote the economic empowerment of vulnerable groups, especially women;
2. Further strengthen efforts to combat maternal and child mortality;
3. Ensure the allocation of adequate resources for the comprehensive implementation of the national child protection policy; and
4. Step up efforts to raise public awareness and train duty bearers on combating trafficking in persons, especially women and children.
The Philippines wishes Cote d’Ivoire a successful review. 
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